
From: jean Granger   
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 9:23 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT]  

 

Subject:  Summit CO2 Sequestration pipeline   permit    

 

I wish to encourage the PUC to deny this permit. You and Minn are holdouts.   How wise you 
are!  Obviously, North Dakota wants this for the fracking value. Our state of Iowa caved to buy-oƯ 
pressure.  That is blatantly obvious here. The one and only issue here is MONEY! Doesn't matter: 
landowner's rights, squandered water, safety,  toxicity, how obsolete, can't get insurance,  

credits at taxpayer expense, damages done, grided tile demolished, water sheds and piped drinking 
water undercut, how low land sale and cash rents go, crop production cut--well, you get it.   Summit 
DOES NOT GIVE A CARE!!! - as long as they get their (MY) money - hell be dammed about anything 
or anybody else. 

 

I implore you to think long and hard before you give a permit.  One day you may just regret doing 
that.  This is not a Republican or Democrat issue but rather this will aƯect the entire Midwest.  If Mr 
Trump were to abolish these credits, would they put up their own money for this pipeline? They 
certainly have it BUT why should they spend it when the government will subsidize them? 

THINK ABOUT THAT!   DENY   NOW!    Jean Granger       Ft 
Dodge   Iowa   50501    Remember, alot of people are counting on you to do the right thing here. 

 

 




